2/4/94

Jonathan beyers, AARC
918 F St., MW 510
Vaghington, DC 20004

Dear Jonathan,

It is thoughtful of you to ofler me access to parts of the Posner intdrview
transeript but without lmouing what they talked about I camnot really say what interests
re-other than anything at all the wretch says becausﬁfe he has trouble telling the
truth even by accident,

I would mlile to rcad a copy on a confidential basis and use a highlighter
to indicate what interests me when I return it.

In waderotand, not from my publisher, that my Casc Opened is due in April. So
of comrne L want to road everything he says before then.

Sincerely

Hapold Weisberg



